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To:  Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent 

From:  Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications 

Date:  September 9, 2010 

Subject: BASF Grant to Churchill High School 

 

Rob Upton and Andy Jones, teachers at Winston Churchill High School, have 
received from BASF Corporation’s Livonia Polyurethane Solutions 
manufacturing site the Helping Make Communities Better grant of $3,000 to 

the staff and students towards the support of science education programs. 
 
This gift will be placed on the agenda of the September 20, 2010 Board 
meeting for approval.  Please call me if there are any questions.  Thank you.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


